Officials from the Louisiana Department of Wildlife and Fisheries recently surveyed the
Woodlands Trail located on F. Edward Hebert Boulevard. From left are Judy J. Jones,
Contractor for Natural Areas Registry, Louisiana Natural Heritage Program, LDWEF;
Chris Reid, Louisiana Natural Heritage Program Botanist; Patti Faulkner, Louisiana
Natural Heritage Program Ecologist, Habitat Section, LDWF; and Ines Maxit, of the
LDWE. The survey will provide trail organizers with a valuable "picture” of the urban for-
est in Belle Chasse. When their surveys and inventories are complete, information regard-
ing the various species of wildlife and the types of vegetation that live on the property will
be available. Trail organizers say the information will be incorporated into interpretive
kiosks once the trail is contructed.




